
From: NatashaH 123
To: Jaime.Tellier@conservationhamilton.ca; Tamara.Chipperfield@cvc.ca; gbivol@npca.ca; Eowyn Spencer;

admin@hrca.on.ca
Subject: Save wetlands from Bill 23 and changes to the Ontario Wetland Evaluation System by Ford.
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:52:48 PM

Greetings All, 

As a concerned member of the public and regular user of 
Conservation Authorities (we just spent the weekend in Elora Gorge 
CA, it was wonderful seeing the many eagles, the kingfishers, the 
herons, all beautiful creatures and unique environments), I ask you 
to please use your knowledge and expertise  to contact and 
influence the Federal Government to intervene where Bill 23 
threatens Ontario's wetlands.  Since at risk species and fisheries fall 
under federal jurisdiction, please use all means possible to quickly 
protect wildlife and woodlots which will be destroyed under Bill 23 
and its total disregard for the value of wetlands and the Greenbelt.

Thank you, Natasha Huyer
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